
Small, Solo and General Practice Section Report 2019-2020 
 
The General Practitioners’ Section has been renamed Small, Solo and General Practice 
to more accurately reflect our Section’s area.  It is also to coincide with the National 
Section’s name. 
 
Our Section had a CPD on December 16, 2019 on tips for small and solo firms if a disaster 
occasioned a limited practice.  Barney Christianson, Q.C. and Robert Dawson gave an 
ominously current presentation on how small firms could continue their business in the 
face of disaster.  
 
In addition, our Section has been dealing with the COVID-19 Pandemic on behalf of our 
members including a well participated CPD via Zoom on April 3, 2020 with a presentation 
by Robert Dawson regarding useful tips for small firms on dealing with the virus and 
keeping their practices operating.  The Law Society of Manitoba also presented direction 
to our members on the obligations of smaller firms notwithstanding the pandemic. 
 
Contact us for more information on this and other advantages to belonging to this 
invaluable section. 
 
Submitted by, 
Sidney Laviolette, Chair, MBA Small, Solo and General Practice Section 
 


